1355 Main Street- Special Permit Review

Leicester Water Supply District Review

The LWSD only concern with the project is the soil that is being used to backfill the site.

LWSD has an active Public Water Supply Well on Rawson Street less than 1000 Ft from the
proposed site. The District would recommend a strict Soil Management Plan, with testing of
each load of soils. EPA and DEP have recently started regulating PFAS contaminants in drinking
water and wastewater and is a major concern when backfilling an area with foreign soils.



